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Bill was a respected member of our club and was inducted in 1990. 

He was president twice 1991 and 1999 and served as treasurer and secretary over his 30 years of ser-
vice .This year was his 30th year. 

He was the club’s Dahlia and Arts committee representative for many years. 

He always supported the Dahlia and Arts Fair and also attended the Eaglehawk Dahlia and Arts meet-
ings. 

Bill was Eaglehawk through and through. He was Citizen of the Year a few years ago, On the day he 
was so pleased with the award. 

He was invaluable to our club as he had his large tandem trailer on which we carried our stalls to the 
Dahlia and Arts fair and Swap meeting for years. 

Also Bill was always on hand at these events to check and taste our pies and food. 

His attendance at the club was great until recently when ill health meant he could not attend. 

We will miss his dry humour and his greeting “Good Evening Gentleman” and he would call you a scal-
lywag if you mucked around. 

Bill was a member for 30 years and will be sadly missed and due to the current situation we will not be 
able to form a guard of honour at his funeral but we will all be thinking of him. 

Farewell Bill 

 

Vale Bill Dunstan 
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